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Important Dates



October 28----------Crazy Socks Day 

October 31----------Halloween Parade 9:00 a.m. in                                                         
                                       in the sports center.

		         Snack immediately following in           
                                       the classroom. Parents are 
                                       welcome to attend both 
                                       events.

November 11-------No school for lower school                                      
                                       students 

                                       Teacher work day

November 27-------Early dismissal 11:55 a.m.

November 28-------Thanksgiving break
Through                      No school
December 2 

December 3---------School resumes


http://blogs.fredericksburgacademy.org/thirdgrade/ 


Halloween Parade and Classroom Snack
Students should come to school dressed in their Halloween costumes. If at all possible, students should wear their regular clothes under their costumes. Parents are welcome to meet us in the gym. You may sit in the bleachers of the gym and watch us walk in the Halloween parade which begins at 9:00 a.m. Immediately following the parade, parents are invited to join us in our classrooms while students eat their Halloween snacks. Please send in a regular snack for your child that day to enjoy in addition to the Halloween snack provided. Following snack, children will change out of their costumes. Please send in a bag for your child’s costume.

Time for Jackets (and soon gloves and hats!) 
Cooler weather is definitely on the way! Please make sure your child brings a suitable jacket to school each day. We go out every morning  and it is very uncomfortable for children without jackets. This is also the time of year where girls who wear thin leggings or skirts/dresses, and boys who wear shorts, often get very cold during recess. We encourage you to keep a close eye on the weather and dress accordingly. Fresh air is important and fun, but can be uncomfortable if you are not prepared.  You can always leave a jacket at school.  Thank you for your support!
Thank you from Mrs. Sims:
A BIG thank you to everyone for recognizing my birthday. I felt very special and I really enjoyed the cupcakes, cards, and special treats. Thank you for everything!







